
WHAT’S ON AT WIDEWELL  

Key Dates for 

2020/2021 

 

18 Jun Fdn class 

assembly 

25 Jun Nursery class    

assembly 

30 Jun Sports Day 

2 Jul Y5 class          

assembly 

9 Jul Y1 assembly 

16 Jul Y6 Leavers’ 

show 

20 Jul 1.15pm Term 6 

ends  

 

Term Dates 2021/2022 

6.9.21—22.10.21 

1.11.21—17.12.21 

6.1.22—18.2.22 

28.2.22—8.4.22 

26.4.22—27.5.22 

6.6.22—22.7.22 
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Awards 28.05.2021 11.06.2021 

Maths Year 3—Archie Stokes Nursery—Arlo Evans 

Reading Year 2—Rosanna Ottley Year 6—Miruna Iacoban 

Courtesy Year 5—Freddie Clancy Year 3—Lyla Keeling and 

Year 5—Holly Gray 

Perseverance Year 6—Shea Doyle and Lucas 

Mitchell 

 

Year 5—Jessica Stanbury and 

Year 6—Christopher        

Brimacombe 

Friendship Foundation—Harry Homeyard Year 5—Archie Richards-

Wilcox 

Learner of the 

week 

Nursery—Reagan Elcombe 

Foundation—Joe Honey-Kite 

Year 1—Vinnie Clark 

Year 2—Hettie Bailey 

Year 3—Freya Thomson 

Year 4—Max Campbell and Jack 

Kerrison 

Year 5—Rhyley Thomson-Reece 

Year 6—Charlotte Turner 

Nursery—Maximus Keen 

Foundation—Evie Wills 

Year 1—Evelyn Palmer 

Year 2—Lottie John 

Year 3—Freddie Jaycock 

Year 4—Charlotte Cordy 

Year 5—Isaac Combes and 

Archie Marley 

Year 6—Bintou Jaiteh 
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Year 5 and 6 Activity Week. 



Moths to a Flame Project 
 

A moth trap was set up in the grounds overnight and in the morning, the chil-
dren went out to see which moths they had caught. These were brought into 
school in observation containers for the children to sketch and identify. Once 

we had done that, they were carefully released back into the wild.  
We've also recycled milk bottles, to create our own moths. These are on dis-
play in school (and look amazing), but they will be travelling up to Scotland 

later in the year, to be displayed at COP26.  
During the week, we've also created an augmented reality moth - where we 
saw our colouring come to life, researched moths and written about them, as 
well as recording messages of hope for the environment, which will be played 

alongside the art installation.  
It's been a fantastic week and the children have been incredible with their en-

thusiasm and efforts. 
 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Nursery have been finding 4 things all around the 
school.  

 
They have also been using the MUGA to practise their 

balancing.  

 


